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NOVA SCOTIA

Transportation and Infrastructure Renewal
Office of the Minister

PO Box 186, Halifax, Nova Scotia, Canada B3J 2N2

AUG 2 1 2018

Warden Ronnie LeBlanc
Municipality of Clare

P.O. Box 458
Little Brook, NS BOW 1Z0 W
Dear Warden nc: <

Thank you for your letter dated July 9, 2018, regarding the current 80 km/h speed limit on
Saulnierville Road.

Please be advised that | requested that staff undertake a review on the speed limit on
Saulnierville Road. | will also request that they review their findings with you directly.

Once again, thank you for forwarding Council’s concerns to my attention.

Sincerely,

Lloyd P. Hines
Minister

e; Gordon Wilson, MLA Clare-Digby
Greg Newell, District Director — Western
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